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Cir No.63rd NGF/ 30 / 2016                                                                          March 10, 2016 
 
 
TO ALL MEMBERS OF THE ASSOCIATION 

 
 

63rd National Garment Fair 
13th July - 15th July 2016 

Bombay Exhibition Centre, NSE Complex 
Goregaon (East), Mumbai 400 063. 

Dear Sir, 
 
We are glad to inform you that the Association will be organizing the 63rd National Garment 
Fair from Wednesday, 13th July 2016 to Friday, 15th July 2016 at Bombay Exhibition Centre, 
NSE Complex, Goregaon (East),  Mumbai 400 063. 
 
Participation in the 63rd National Garment Fair is Open only to CMAI Members.   
 
The Stall Sizes and Participation Charges are mentioned in the Registration Form attached 
herewith. Please note that the Booking of Stalls will Commence on Thursday, 17th March 
2016. All Applications would be Accepted on First-Come First-Serve Basis.  However, 
the Last Date for Accepting of Booking is Friday, 06th May 2016 Subject to Availability 
of Stalls. 
 
We are also enclosing herewith Registration Form which may be filled in up in all respects and 
sent to the Association along with LOGO of your Brand. Please note that the Registration Form 
will be accepted with the Minimum Advance Payment of 20% of the Full Participation Charges 
by a Payable at par Cheque dated 4th April 2016 in favour of the Association. A Post Dated 
Payable at par Cheque dated 09th May 2016 for the Balance 80% of the Full Participation 
Charges should also be sent along with the Registration Form. 
 
The Draw of Lot for Allotment of Stalls is Proposed to be held on Wednesday, 25th May 2016 
in Mumbai. The exact Venue and Time will be intimated to you at a later Date. 
 
Members who are interested to Participate in the 63rd National Garment Fair are requested to 
send their Application Form duly filled in with all the required Details to the Office of the 
Association or handover the same to the Members of the Fair Sub Committee whose Names 
appear on the Registration Form. 
 
Thanking you. 
 
Yours truly, 

 
P. Chandrasekharan 
Secretary 
 
 
Encl : As stated above 


